
Editorial Note 
 

This is the third Special Issue of the Nordic Wittgenstein Review. It is 
edited by Sandra Laugier, Mickaëlle Provost, and Jasmin Trächtler, 
and dedicated to the theme “Wittgenstein and Feminism”.  

Our first Special Issue, “Wittgenstein and Forms of Life”, edited 
by Danièle Moyal-Sharrock and Piergiorgio Donatelli, appeared in 
November 2015, and the second one, “Post-Truth”, edited by 
Rupert Read and Timur Uçan, in July 2019.   

NWR welcomes proposals for further guest edited special issues, 
which present an opportunity to explore a topic from diverse 
perspectives in one issue of the journal. There is no fixed deadline 
for submission of proposals, but Special Issues occur at most once 
every 1–2 years. Scholars interested in guest editing an issue are 
welcome to contact the editor-in-chief for details. Decisions about 
publication are made by the editorial board.  
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